
 
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Monday, October 24. 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

______ There is a yearbook club meeting today for the photographers and 
communications committees. Please make sure you have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up 
for the activity bus during your lunch time. Reporters, make sure all your staff interviews 
are shared with Mrs. Stoskopf. 

______ Today is the beginning of the ASB Read-a-thon fund raiser.  Please pay attention 
to the presentation during your second period.   

______ Soccer tryouts start tomorrow, Tuesday, October 25.  Boys’ tryouts are 10/25 
through 10/27; Girls’ are 10/25 and 10/27 only.  If you would like to try out, complete 
your registration on FinalForms and make sure you have a current physical on file.  You 
must be completely cleared before you can tryout.  Please see Mrs. Trachte at the 
Office if you have any questions about sports. 

______ If you lost a water bottle, lunch box, or jacket, please check the lost and found 
bin as soon as possible.  Also, if you write your first and last name on your water bottle, 
we will be able to return it to you.   

______ Reflections Art Contest is back! Pick up instructions from the kiosk outside the 
Counseling Office. The deadline for entries is November 7. All participants will receive a 
token of appreciation. 

______ And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 


